Jacqueline Ramdatt
75 Partridge Street
Kitimat, BC V8C 116

January 14, 2019

Dear Mayor and Council:

I would like to express my full support for the housing project and proposed location put
forth by the Tamitik Status of Women Association. This much needed and long awaited
resource is a timely and progressive addition to our community. The location at 461
Quatsino Boulevard was selected after thorough assessment and careful deliberation
which took into account multiple factors. The location and project design allows for
optimization of service delivery, ease of access to diverse resources, and proximity to
other families — an important means to facilitate integration, mitigate social stigma and
reduce isolation.

The aesthetic value and appeal of the location and architectural style of the structure will
not only benefit the residents and staff who occupy the building, but will also be a form
of social and economic currency for the neighbourhood and community as a whole.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Ramdatt



